
 
HIGH SIERRA CORVETTES 
General Meeting Minutes 

September 20, 2018  
Casa Las Katarina’s 

 
Meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by President Becky Boyes.  The meeting was attended by 43 members.   
 
Membership Director’s Report         Becky 

Introduce new guests         Kris/Ginger   
Birthdays:      Chris Megenity (Sep 2), Ginger Girvin (Sep 3), Dale Durrett (Sep 7), Bonnie Reifel (Sep 7),  

Rita Toomey (Sep 19), Kim De La Torre (Sep 29) 
 

Anniversaries: Scott & Cyndie Purdy (Sep 5), Hank & Suzie Bradanini (Sep 7), Steve & Stella Bluestein (Sep 10),  
Bob & Kimberly Koenig (Sep 26), Gary & Bonnie Reifel (Sep 30) 

Kris introduced the September birthdays and anniversaries.  All members sang “Happy Birthday.”  
 
Treasurer’s Report          Nita      

Nita was absent for this meeting.  A detailed copy of the Treasurer’s report is available upon request. 

 

Social Activities/Committee Reports        Becky 

Completed: 

Club Picnic - August 25          Carol 
Carol announced the picnic was great.  Rick won the marshmallow spitting contest.   
 
Wild West Show and BBQ – Aug 31       Tom 
Tom hopes to have this venue as an annual event.  An October Fest, Great Train Robbery and Murder Mystery 
Dinner are a few of the venues to choose. 
 
Progressive Dash n Dine  - Sept 15       Anthony 
Anthony stated that he originally had eight (8) cars committed to going on the Progressive Tour.  He ended up 
with four (4) cars.  He would like to encourage all members to try to remain committed to a run if at all possible.  
The run started at Kmart to Mel’s in Auburn with lunch at the Carson Valley Inn in Minden. 
 

Upcoming: 

Carmel Run – Oct 14 to 16, returning 17th      Ron 
Ron announced that a brief meeting for all Carmel attendees will be held directly after the general meeting. 
  
Costume Party –Oct 27         Jay 
Due to construction, Jay and Nita have cancelled the costume party. 
 
 “Day of the Dead” – Nov 2-4        Steve 
So far, eleven (11) members are going on this run.  More information will follow. 
 
Holiday Party – Saturday, Dec 15 – Invitation/cost     Chris  
Chris handed out the invitations for the Holiday Party.  Date and time was discussed.  When the minutes are 
sent, the invitation will also go as an attachment.  Carol will handle decorations.  Mary Jayne, Lorna, Kris and 
Kate have volunteered to help with decorations.  Nita will be responsible for entertainment.  Dancing will be 
included and the Pink Ladies will also provide the annual entertainment.  Contact Nita if you are interested in 
being a Pink Lady or in helping with entertainment planning.  There will be a gift exchange with a $25.00 gift.  
There will probably not be a steal this year due to time constraints. 
 



Corvette Caravan 2019         Anthony/Bruce  
Anthony announced that room reservations for next year begin September/October 2018.  A meeting will be 
held on Oct 4 at Dave Garber’s home to discuss caravan details.  The meeting will begin at 6:00 pm.    

 
Racing Committee Report        Gary/Julie 
If you are interested in learning about the different racing groups and their scheduled events, visit our website 
for details: (highsierracorvettes.org) 
The Continental Tire - Monterey Grand Prix - September 6-9.      Gary 
Gary announced that this Grand Prix was an interesting experience. Raffles were done even a raffle for front 
parking was given which was a $500 value.  A C6 true to scale car was also raffled.  About 300 Corvettes parked 
together for this event.   

 
Old Business           Becky 

Corvette Museum Fundraiser        Anthony 
A motion was made to wait until next year to donate.  This will provide members an opportunity to see the 
plaques and select the one that best represents our club. 

  
New Business/General Discussion        Becky 
 Becky discussed moving the starting time of the general meeting to 6:00pm. 
 Dave Garber suggested the club get involved in the annual Toy Drive.  Dave will check the date and time. 

Ron alerted the members that independent contractors must be on payroll now.  This will affect many 
hairdressers, etc. 
Mary Jayne announced that she has accumulated hotel items and asked for input from the members on the best 
way to proceed with the donation.  She is going to research the local charities’ needs and report back to the 
members on her findings.  She would like to complete the donation in time for the holidays.   

 
Reminders           Becky 

Save your pull-tabs and give to Carol. Give hotel items to Mary Jayne and send your photos to Jay. Remember to 
check the WSCC web calendar – www.wscc.ws 

 
Adjourn meeting 

Meeting was adjourned by President Becky at 7:50 pm. 
 
50/50 Raffle 

The 50/50 raffle was held.  Total amount raised was $140.00.  The winner was Ron Nevis who received 
$70.00.  The remaining balance will be added to the raffle account.   

 

 
Meeting minutes respectfully submitted by Chris Megenity, Secretary, HSCC 
 
 
 

 

http://www.wscc.ws/

